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Banner – University Care Advantage to 
become Banner Medicare Advantage Dual 
 
In an effort to be known as one brand name in the Arizona market, Banner will be 
retiring our Banner University Care Advantage product name and linking all our 
Medicare products under the product name Banner Medicare Advantage. The change 
to Banner Medicare Advantage Dual will begin in October with the distribution of 
new and prospective member materials. 
 
Our Dual plan is the third largest in the state with more than 15,500 members in 10 
counties. Since 2010, we have been serving the needs of our Medicare and Medicaid 
dual members by providing excellent service and benefit coverage in one plan. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


